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Comments: dirtbike single track at wayne national forest

 

Rachel,

  Good day, I am responding to the possibility of single track trails at the Wayne national forest. This would be a

great opportunity to expand the recreational use there. I have been enjoying the Wayne since 1997 on both dirt

bikes and quads. I've seen a lot of improvements over the years, better access roads, better bridges better

restroom facilities. The trails while being tamed down(I'm sure you are aware of trail improvements over the last

few tears)  is both good and bad, good that it is easier for a novice or a young child to gain experience, bad that

for experienced riders it doesn't present any challenge. while it is still enjoyable, besides coming across the

SXS's that are becoming prevalent, some single track mileage would be greatly welcomed. the Wayne. The slow,

tight twisties, log crossings, rocks and such add to the challenge and the memories. Also, The Wayne is a lot

closer than West Virginia or Kentucky, not that they are bad places to ride, they seem to be the only places within

8 hours to ride unless you have, or know someone with private land. Rather ride than drive.

  Thank you for your time and consideration of this issue.

Charles Bannerman

 


